
TREASURY DEPARTMENT 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1942. 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
313 H Street, N. W., 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for the carbon of your proposed draft 
of the Secretary's anti-inflation piece. In crossing 
out the first word on the original copy, I had intended 
to indicate that you might put in whatever number would 
be proper on the publication date. However, if this is 
uncertain but will not be until sometime in August, I 
suggest that the correction I have indicated on your 
carbon might well do the trick. I have also marked a 
couple of other minor changes I will appreciate having 
made. 

With many thanks, 

Sincerely, 

arles c wart, - 
Director of Public Relations. 
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Kiebt- 

- -ek-a  

./8 	
iVt 	czobs 


